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“Intense and bravely uncompromising. An adult study of pain, thwarted affection, and guarded privacies in a
world at the edge of violent public breakdown. An impressive achievement.” —DAVID MALOUF, author
of Ransom: A Novel and The Happy Life: The Search for Contentment in the Modern World

Simone and Claude live in a house with a lush garden, surrounded by a hedge that barely protects them from
the growing violence and unrest in their low-income neighborhood. Simone mourns the loss of youth and
possibility as Claude, a gym teacher who has been diagnosed with cancer, edges toward death. This is an
unflinching portrait of a couple ravaged by illness and locked into mutual isolation—that is, until the arrival
of a young boy brings hope and upsets their delicate danse macabre to devastating effect.

Pascale Kramer dissects romantic love’s psychic carnage while unsentimentally revealing the unique beauty
born of an adult’s love for a child. As does Marguerite Duras, she wields spare language like a club and
plumbs emotional depths rarely reached outside of poetry. A brilliant collision of hope and despair, The
Child is a tour de force.

Pascale Kramer is the author of The Living and the recipient of numerous awards, including the Prix Shiller
(Switzerland) and the Prix du Roman de la Société des gens de lettres (France). The Child is her second
novel to be translated into English. Born in Geneva, she lives in Paris, France.
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From reader reviews:

Earl Austin:

Do you have favorite book? If you have, what is your favorite's book? Guide is very important thing for us to
find out everything in the world. Each publication has different aim or even goal; it means that guide has
different type. Some people sense enjoy to spend their time for you to read a book. They are reading
whatever they acquire because their hobby is usually reading a book. Consider the person who don't like
looking at a book? Sometime, man or woman feel need book after they found difficult problem as well as
exercise. Well, probably you will require this The Child.

Luis Acosta:

The knowledge that you get from The Child may be the more deep you rooting the information that hide
inside words the more you get enthusiastic about reading it. It doesn't mean that this book is hard to
understand but The Child giving you buzz feeling of reading. The writer conveys their point in particular
way that can be understood simply by anyone who read the item because the author of this guide is well-
known enough. This specific book also makes your personal vocabulary increase well. It is therefore easy to
understand then can go along with you, both in printed or e-book style are available. We recommend you for
having that The Child instantly.

Lewis Dall:

You could spend your free time you just read this book this publication. This The Child is simple to create
you can read it in the area, in the beach, train in addition to soon. If you did not get much space to bring the
printed book, you can buy often the e-book. It is make you better to read it. You can save the particular book
in your smart phone. Therefore there are a lot of benefits that you will get when you buy this book.

Jesse Eriksen:

Many people spending their time period by playing outside together with friends, fun activity with family or
just watching TV 24 hours a day. You can have new activity to pay your whole day by studying a book. Ugh,
do you consider reading a book will surely hard because you have to bring the book everywhere? It ok you
can have the e-book, taking everywhere you want in your Smartphone. Like The Child which is having the
e-book version. So , why not try out this book? Let's view.
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